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Dear Sir Herbert,

New South Africa House,

Your letter of the 25th July.
e are looking forward to seeing the report you
~ mention and I am sure we shall agree with all you
have done, Sl ¢

ol The Verdite slabs are quite

nice pieces but if you would like any speecial
‘ sizee for a table top or other things and would
let me know sizes I would arrange to try and get
it as a gift probably.

I like the idea of the winged
springbok, we had never thought of it and as you
éay it will probably eatch on, :

Yours sincerely,

Sir Herbert Baker, A.R.i. s FeReleB, A, "
14, Barton Street,
Westminster,
LONDON.S.Wel,




